
From: Maryam Irvani  

Sent: 13 March 2025 16:14 

To: Planning 

Cc: Frognal Redington 

Subject: 2025/0484/P- O2 

 

Dear Camden Council crew 

 

Would you like a development like the O2 on Finchley Rd to be built near 

where you live? 

 

The disruption, the traffic, the parking issues, the schooling pressure, the 

garbage accumulation and collection, the environmental impact, the crime and 

the density that it creates are all worryingly serious. I’m sure you appreciate 

the call of people who are affected and do not ignore it! 

 

What has Camden done in recent years to improve the standard of life for the 

residents in this vicinity more than the bare minimum? 

 

I passionately request you to throw this application out of the window and turn 

this precious land into schools and green spaces. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Maryam Irvani 

Heath Drive Association 

 


